
Sarahann Shapiro Spotlighted by BOMA California

Spencer Fane attorney Sarahann Shapiro was recently highlighted in the Building
Owners and Managers Association of California (BOMA California)’s weekly e-blast.
Sarahann, the 2024 president of the organization, was the newsletter’s member
spotlight.

In the feature, Sarahann shared interesting aspects of her personal life, career, and
yearslong involvement with BOMA California. Her work serves as a testament to her
passion for commercial real estate.

“I enjoy being able to help my clients solve problems and advance their goals. Doing
so in an industry that makes a difference for decades and generations makes the
work even more meaningful,” she said. “When you stand at the base of a new
skyscraper and know that you helped make that happen, it is amazing.”

At Spencer Fane, Sarahann enjoys her practice focusing on all aspects of
commercial real estate, including both the transactional and litigation sides. She
frequently assists clients in buying, selling, leasing, financing, and developing
properties, as well as helping clients with litigation related to commercial real estate,
including commercial evictions, breach of lease, construction issues, title issues, and
tax appeals.

Read Sarahann’s full member spotlight here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/sarahann-shapiro/
https://cbpa.com/resources/Documents/BOMA%20CAL%20Spotlight%20-%20Sarahann%20Shapiro.pdf

